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csurrage_riverside@pmt.org
Schwendiman,Celeste M (BPA) - PSE-BOISE
[EXTERNAL] RE: Invitation to April 11 BPA Customer Meeting at Burley Best Western 
Friday, April 14, 2023 8:40:53 AM

Good Morning Celeste,

Just wanted to take a moment to say thank you to you and all the Bonneville staff who took the time

to come to the Burley area for the Provider of Choice Workshop on April 11th.  Riverside and other
small utilities I have spoken with want to reiterate how important the proposed Small Utility
Adjustment to 5 aMWs is to us.  Without this our small utilities just do not have the resources or the
volume to absorb the costs associated with Tier 2 and would bring development in our area to a
minimum.  If I can be of further assistance on this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thanks
again.

Thank You,

Chad Surrage
Manager
Riverside Electric Company
125 East 300 South
P.O. Box 12
Rupert, ID 83350
208-436-3855

csurrage_riverside@pmt.org 
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